
What have we been learning this week? 

Spring 2—Week beginning 24.2.25 

 

What a wonderful first week back to school, we have had a busy week 
painting still life daffodil flowers. We have been exploring some new 
small word toys. We have begun our ‘’Squiggle while you wiggle’ exer-
cised to help with gross and fine muscle skills this week we danced side 
to side and up and down. We had visitors on Friday from Nain and Taid 
Jones who spoke and sang with us in Welsh, we made 
Welsh cakes and mad leek and potato soup. We learnt 
where Wales was and about it’s culture and traditions.  
Book of the week– Chocolate moose for greedy goose 
Rhyme of the week– If your happy and you know it  
Word of the week–  near  

Math's 

During our morning math’s this week 
we have been subitizing numbers to 
6 we have played games with dice 
and items and flash cards and have 
been getting faster at identifying 

the total number when 
we see a group of ob-
jects.  

Literacy 

This week a suitcase arrived in 
school, who’s is it and where 
are they going? We found out 
that a character called Hattie 
Peck owned the 
suit case. We 
have been rhym-
ing words.  

Next Week 

Next week we will be making pancakes for Shrove Tuesday. We 
will learn where the tradition came from. We will be looking at 
different places around the world with a special focus on Ant-
arctica and the animals that live there. We will be making rain 
shakers. On Thursday the 6th it’s World Book 
Day feel free to dress up as a favorite story 
character.  
Book of the week– The duck in the truck 
Rhyme of the week– Five currant buns 
Word of the week–  New  

 


